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Information for Authorizers of Medical Surgical Benefits

Effective January 17, 2017 a new reassessment letter will be used to advise AADL medical surgical
clients that they need to book a reassessment with an AADL Authorizer.

Once this form is completed the Authorizer must provide a copy of the form to the client, send a copy to
AADL and keep the original on the client file. This new process is meeting the requirement to inform the
clientin writing of the outcome of the reassessment process.

AADL will be holding a Q&A session on January 23 at 9:00 am for Authorizers of Medical Surgical
supplies about the new process. To register for this session, email Andrea at
Andrea.Waywanko@gov.ab.ca. Please include your authorizer number. You will be sent call-in

information approximately one week prior to the session.
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